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To: Christi Amrine, Senior Planner, City of Mill Creek 

 

From: Brian Caferro, PE, Perteet 

 

Date: March 11, 2019 

 

Re: Muttley Square – Preliminary Approval 

 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide formal notification that I have reviewed the 

preliminary binding site plan application documents as they relate to drainage design, grading 

design and Temporary Erosion and Sediment Control design and I have determined that these 

preliminary documents are consistent with City Codes and the regulations of the Washington 

State Department of Ecology.   
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